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Hello and Welcome to the 2023 Season of the Tri-State Senior Softball League!
We are excited to get the new season underway and hope you’re planning to register to play this year.  The league took the deliberate move to change our name from Washington County Senior Softball League to Tri-State Senior Softball League to better represent the area that players come from.  The new name will also help us facilitate getting our 501-C7 designation, which will help us with non-profit status.  We have also changed our website address to www.tsssl.org .
This season we will play our games at Marty Snook Park.  We have secured all three fields for four nights per week, where teams will play two games each week.  We will be able to use the fourth night for make-up games and if any team wants to have additional practice during the season.  Our first week of workouts will be early April, with a draft to follow so we can start playing our games in the first week of May.
Our primary effort this year will be to retain and recruit as many players as possible to help us create eight teams.  Forming eight teams will allow us to use a two-division format – and that will lead to true league championship opportunity at the end of the season.  Registration forms can be found on www.tsssl.org. The cost to play this season remains at $50.
To make this happen, we need your help.  First – we’re looking forward to having players return for another great season.  Second, we ask that you share information about our league to your friends, neighbors, bowling league team members, etc. to increase our numbers.  With more players we can foster good competition and grow as a league and organization.  
If you have any questions or if you’re interested in volunteering to help, please feel free to contact myself or any other member of the Executive Committee:  Donnie Helman Vice President; Bob Thomas Manager Coordinator; Tommy Hyme, Treasurer; or Mark Plumley, Secretary/Webmaster.  You’ll find our email addresses on the website, www.tsssl.org.
Thanks very much for your consideration and we look forward to a great season!
Sincerely,
Dave Barnhart
TSSSL President
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